
 
 

 
SupporƟng Those at the House of Lords Round Table 

 
 
A number of interpreters have been invited to aƩend a House of Lords Public Services 
CommiƩee round table as part of the Inquiry in to InterpreƟng and TranslaƟon Services in the 
Courts. 
 
As a sign of support, some other interpreters have registered a gathering with the London 
Metropolitan Police Service, and this will be a legal and peaceful demonstraƟon which is not 
expected to have many people. 
 
However if you are free, please join those who are at the demonstraƟon from 10am on 17th 
December 2024, gathering at Parliament Square, as a sign of support. 
 
For further informaƟon contact Tsvetanka Lisiyska-Amirashayeri on mobile 07961024555  
or by email at ts.lisiyska@live.co.uk> 
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